
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

October 16, 2018 

Workshop Meeting 

 

8:00AM 

 

 

Administration 

 

1: Quote on document scanning: Mr. Ehrhart discussed a quote received from Woodhull to scan past 

documents for record retention.  The Trustees were in favor of proceeding if there is enough money in the 

budget to do so. 

 

2:  Noise Resolution update: Mr. Caskey updated the Trustees on his findings with the prosecutor.  

 

3: Social Media/ Newsletter Discussion:  There was discussion on changing the newsletter from a three 

month-four page newsletter to a one month bullet point newsletter.  Decision was to try it in January of 

2019. 

 

4: US 40 property update: Mr. Ehrhart stated the demo of the property is proceeding well and should be 

wrapping up in the next couple of weeks. 

 

 

Fire Department 

 

1: Open House review: Mr. Ehrhart stated that the open house was again a success.  Attendance was down 

a little due to the cold weather. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adjournment     

 

8:50am 


